



Vassal Lane Upper School

Building Community, Empowering Our Youth

Friends of Vassal Lane Upper School, Inc. (FoVLUS) is a nonprofit organization open to parents and caregivers of current scholars. Our goal is to raise funds to enhance educational activities and create a strong community spirit for scholars and families of the Vassal Lane Upper School. In collaboration with staff, FoVLUS supports activities that the school's budget would not otherwise be able to fund. We are forming committees to help meet our fundraising goal this year. If you are interested in helping in any way, please send an email to friendsofvlus@gmail.com

To learn more about FoVLUS and to donate, check out our webpage at

http://www.friendsofvlus.org

The next FoVLUS meeting is Wed. Nov. 12

7:30-8:30am in the VLUS library

AGENDA:

- Legal Status Update
- Treasurer's Report
- Fundraising Update
 - Election Day bake sale
 - o PayPal
 - o Annual Appeal
- Spring Gala Update
- T-shirts, etc. Update
- Staff-room Update
- Discussion of group norms
- Other

For more information, please contact any of these parents:

Natalie Beaumont-Smith, 8th grade: natalie@beaumont-smith.net

Judy Weiss, 7th grade: judyw21@comcast.net
Tom Akbari, 8th grade: thomasakbari@yahoo.com

Nicole Payen-Sharif, 6th & 8th grade: sharifs1865@msn.com Stefanie Dhanda, 7th grade: stefanie.dhanda@gmail.com

Tucker Fischer, 6th grade: itfischer@live.com

Mary-Ann Matyas, 6th grade: <u>ma.matyas98@gmail.com</u> Henry Vandermark, 7th grade: <u>hkv@solarwave.com</u>

PLEASE JOIN US!